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Kia ora everyone,

Thank you to those who came along to our school picnic last week.
Although the weather was much cooler than we hoped, it was great
to see everyone connecting. 

This term I received Dave, our groundsman and caretaker’s
resignation. Over the past few years, and some, Dave has offered
his skill, knowledge and flexibility in working alongside our staff
and students here at Mauriceville school to keep our space safe
and tidy. On behalf of our school community, the Board of
Trustees, staff and students, we would like to thank Dave once
again for his commitment, time and energy. 
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Further to this, we would like to welcome Murray Jones to
Mauriceville School as our new groundsman and caretaker. We hope
Murray enjoys his time with us and can continue helping make our
school space a great place for everyone. 

Learning conversations and goal setting meetings are coming up this
week. Thank you for booking a time with Rosa and I so we can share
with you all the great stuff your children have been doing so far. 

Have a great rest of the week, take care,

Regards
Megan Roberts



Worker of the week
Amazing work from

Lochie and Eli this week
in their Math learning

and PRIME Math
programme. 

Swimming and Rippa Rugby Photos
Over the past 2 weeks we have had our school
swimming lessons. Everyone is having fun and

improving with their skills and confidence. 

On Tuesday 11th March, Lochie joined
Whareama and Tinui school students in a team
to play in the Masterton School’s Rippa Rugby

tournament. A great day had by everyone,
especially Lochie, and a big thanks to

Whareama School for organising this for us. 

Primary Hockey
Our Rural Schools on the East Coast

are putting in Hockey teams for
Winter Hockey 2025 for Year 5/6 and

7/8. If you would like your child to
participate in this please let us know.

The games start in Term 2 and are
played at Clareville in Carterton

every Friday or Saturday
afternoon/evening. When more

information comes out about this,
we can let you know. 



Teacher Only Day
In Term 2 on Tuesday 3rd June

Wairarapa Schools will be
involved in a combined Teacher
Only Day. Please mark this date
on your calendar and know that

our school will be closed for
instruction on this day. 

Playgroup

Learning
Conversations

9.30am to 11.30pm
Mauriceville School Hall

Thursday 27 March 
Thursday 10 April 

Playgroup

Mulch
Mulch available

Bring your trailer
and fill up for a
small donation to
the School and

Community Hall.
$10 per trailer load 

Phone Alan
027 239 5525

All times and days have been
confirmed for Learning

Conversations this week, if you
are unsure of your time please

get in touch.



Lochie and Quinn in their
element!  Our trapping and

tracking program is about to
start up again an these two have

a head start on the rat and
mouse count, well done!


